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MONDAY, JANUARY 9, 1984, CONTINUED 

1983-84 HEALTH FUND, CONTINUED 

2188 Suzan Aubrey Travel 113.74 
2189 Nicki L. Taylor Travel 119.68 

2190 Julie McGowen Travel 316.41 

2191 Jean Jones Travel 47.96 | 

2192 Ruth Kruse Travel 45.55 

2193 Sylvia Jean Karimian Travel 43.78 

2194 . Terri Hunt Sumerfield Travel 104.94 
2195 Linda M. Gibson . Travel 124.96 
2196 Joyce Whiten Travel 85.80 i 
2197 John Zima Travel 195.80 
2199 Nancy Cravens Travel 291.51 
2200 Richard Smith Fees * 838.08 
2201 Kari Singleton Fees 67.76 

2202 Sandra Petzet Travel 82.28 

2203 Viola Young Travel 58.08 

2204 Sarah Raine Travel 17.60 

2205 Mary Kathryn Jones Travel 76.56 

2206 Lydia Johnson Travel 83.60 

2207 Edna Jackson Travel 133.-76° 
2208 Thelma Creed Travel 159.50 

2209 Barbara Perry Travel 6.60 

2210 Anna Jean Kurzyna Travel 45.98 

2211 Edith Hopkins Travel 33.22 
2212 Evelyn Shackelford Travel -§1.92 

2213 Jane Gordon Travel 40.48 

SPECIAL PROJECTS: 

402991 Graybar Electric Co., Inc. Supplies 367.99 

405065 Sherwin Williams | Conditioner 89.90 

TULSA COUNTY PAYROLL ACCOUNT 

840109 John F. Cantrell General . 556.18 

840109 John F. Cantrell General 1,958.96 

WHEREUPON, a recess is hereby taken. 

—_— 
; Melvin C. Riee, Chairman 

ATTEST: 

Yh They bya} Ae 
Afiita Nesbitt, County Clerk 

(The above claims may be seen in the County Clerk's office) 
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(Agenda of meeting was posted in the Courthouse Administration Building Lobby at 
4:48 p.m. on Tuesday, January 10, 1984) 

MINUTES 
MANAGEMENT CONFERENCE 

Thursday, January 12, 1984 

The Board of County Commissioners for Tulsa County met at the hour of 9:00 

aem., with the following members present: Melvin C. Rice, Chairman; Terry Young, 

Member; Lewis Harris, Member. Others present: Clayton Edwards, David Carpenter, 

Janice Lintelman, Anita Nesbitt, Jim Myers, Anita Parvin, Rick Peterson. 

Melvin C. Rice, Chairman, presiding, called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m.,| 

and the following business was transacted: 

Renovation of the Courthouse Snack Bar was discussed. Edwards reported that 

the State cannot continue to fund this project. Jack Helton is in the process of 

getting estimates for completion of the work and Edwards will report back to the 

Board with those estimates.


